
Date: February 10th, 2015
From: NPS Corporation 
RECOVERED FIBER / POST-CONSUMER FIBER CONTENT 

Comprehensive Procurement Guidelines (CPG) have been developed by the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency (E.P.A.) in reference to Recovered Fiber and Post-Consumer 
Fiber used in the manufacturing of Commercial / Industrial Sanitary Tissue.

Item or Products:
EPA Requires Recovered 

Fiber %
EPA Requires Post-
Consumer Fiber %

Does RESPONSE® Meet 
these Requirements?

Bath Tissue 20-100 20-60 Yes
Paper Towels 40-100 40-60 Yes

Napkins 30-100 30-60 Yes
Facial Tissue 10-100 10-15 Yes

All Response, Retain & React Products contain 100% Recovered (recycled) Fiber materials and 
contain a minimum of 40% Post-Consumer Fiber materials.

Based on current E.P.A. guidelines, our products meet or exceed the E.P.A. Recommended 
Recovered (recycled) Material Content Ranges on all Towel & Tissue Products.

Sincerely,

Dan Coonan
VP-Sales & Marketing

“Everything’s Coming Together”


